
 

 

Bishop Cornish CEVA Primary School 

Newsletter – 21st July 
 

‘Show me the right path, O LORD; point out the road for me to follow.’ Psalm 25:4  

  

   

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Dear children and parents 

Well, we have arrived at the end of term after some difficult but hopeful times and we wish every 

single one of you the best of summer holidays. We hope that you have time to rest and relax but 

above all stay safe. 

On behalf of all the staff may I say a huge ‘thank you’ for all your generous gifts and good wishes 

– it has been quite overwhelming. 

We cannot wait to be reunited with the children on Thursday September 3rd and, although things 

may be different in some ways, we have lots of exciting things planned already. We feel it is really 

important to give the children two days to get back into the swing of things and be reunited 

before we embark on our curriculum plans.  

Hopefully, the children have had a chance to watch the video messages from their new teacher 

– these can be accessed on the school website. One of the benefits of being a reasonably small 

school is that the children know the staff and the staff know the children. We promise that we will 

make their return as gentle and sensitive as possible. 

Today we said our farewells to the Year 6 children. I am sure that the last few weeks have created 

some wonderful memories – they have certainly done things that no other Year 6 class have done 

in their final few weeks! We will miss them all but send them off to their new schools with all our 

prayers of love and strength. We cannot wait to hear about the things they go on to achieve in 

the future. 

I would like to pay tribute, once again, to all the children – they have amazed us with their 

resilience, determination and friendships (some of which have been forged over the last few 

weeks). They are a tribute to you all. Finally, I would like to thank the staff who have remained 

cheerful, positive and compassionate. They have worked so hard to ensure the children’s needs 

come first and they are now heading home to have a rest.  

Lots of love, Mrs Green. xx 

Autumn term 2020 

3rd September – 18th December inclusive 

Half term – 26th – 30th October 

INSET Monday 2nd November (School closed) 

Spring term 2021 

4th January – 1st April inclusive 

Half term – 15th – 19th February 

12th February – Parent Consultation Day 

(school closed for pupils) 

Summer term 2021 

19th April – 23rd July inclusive 

May 3rd – Bank Holiday 

Half term – 31st May – 4th June 

INSET 28th May School closed 

INSET 22nd and 23rd July School closed 

We wish Miss Edlin and her future husband all 

the best for when she gets married on the 1st 

August. We can’t wait to hear all about her day. 

Year 6 received their Leaver’s Bibles and had 

great fun creating a water slide on the field. It 

was more like the skeleton sled at times! 

  

   

 


